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March 6th, 2023 
 
The Board of Education for Newaygo Public Schools conducted first round interviews 
with five candidates for the Superintendent role on February 28th, 2023.  
 
The following candidates were selected to return for a second interview: 
 
Mr. Jaym Abraham, Principal, Caledonia Community Schools 
Mr. Martin Prout, Superintendent, North Huron Public Schools 
Mr. Ben Gilpin, Principal, Western School District (Parma) 
 
A schedule is being developed for March 28th and 29th for each candidate to have an 
open house to meet and greet the staff and community. After each open house, a 
special board meeting will be held where each candidate will give a presentation to the 
Board before their final interview. The public is welcome to attend and observe at these 
meetings.  
 
Specific times for these open houses and meetings will be announced in the coming 
days.  
 

 


